
I would like to thank you very much for all the work which has been completed and uploaded to 
JIT or sent on Dojo. It has been fantastic to see the work that Class One have enjoyed learning.  I 
hope that you have a lovely holiday and I look forward to seeing you in September.   
Best wishes. Mrs Rees  

Some ideas if you would like to use them.  

Keep a diary of your 
holiday. Draw a 
picture and write 
some sentences on a 
daily basis.  

Read for ten minutes 
each day.  
Talk about the book 
which you have read. 

Reception children: 
Practise reading and 
writing your Set 1 and 
Set 2 sounds.  

Learn some nursery 
rhymes off by heart. 
This helps to develop 
memory skills. Have 
fun by putting actions 
to the rhyme.  

Learn how to read 
o’clock on a clock. 

Practise counting on 
and back from 0 and 
then the other 
numbers up to 20. 
Pre-reception to 10. 

Practise doubles to 10. Practise using money. 
Set up a role-play 
shop at home.  
Challenge: Can you 
give change from 10 
pence? 

Bake together with 
your family.  

Play i-spy on your 
daily walk.  

Learn how to write 
your numbers 0-9.  
Challenge: Can you 
write your numbers to 
50 and beyond? 

Play a board game. 
Take turns and follow 
the rules.  

Hold scissors 
correctly.  
Can you snip some 
paper?  
Can you cut a straight 
line, a curved line or a 
wriggly line?  
Can you cut accurately 
along a line drawn on 
the paper.  

Can you write your 
Christian name? 
Challenge: Write your 
surname.  

Create your own zig-
zag books.  

Have a jigsaw 
afternoon. 

Play ‘Simon says’. Can 
you be the person 
who gives the 
instructions and the 
the person who 
follows the 
instructions? Which 
role do you like best? 

Learn how to throw 
and catch a ball.  

Create a play/show. 
Challenge:  
Make some sock 
puppets. 

Look at some old 
photos and discuss 
them with your family. 

 


